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29th June 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Phonics Reading Books 
 
Your child will be coming home this week with a phonics reading book as well as their normal reading 
book.   The phonics book will clearly be marked with a sticker on the front cover.  This book has been 
selected for your child by the class teacher and it covers the sounds that your child has been learning in 
phonics during this week.  
 
Children should read their phonics book at home to you during the week.  They will then change it on a 
Friday during their phonics lesson.  They do not have to read both their books in one reading session 
but they can mix it up so that some days they read their scheme book and some days they read their 
phonics book.  
 
When reading their phonics book, they should be able to spot the sounds they have been learning 
during the week within the story.  
 
Thank you for your support on this.   If you have any questions please do contact your child’s class 
teacher. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Gabb 
Phonics Subject Leader 

Headteacher: Mr Noel Goodwin 
 


